IMPORTANT
ANNOUNCEMENT

We're making it easier than ever for our patients to connect with
us!

The Tucson Indian Center’s Rodney W. Palimo Sr. Clinic now has ibs
own direct phone line—dedicated solely to serving you.
Whether you're scheduling an appointment, asking questions, or
needing assistance, we've streamlined the process so you can reach

us without any extra steps.

Qe Here's the new number: 520-506-7131

Save it in your contacts and call us directly for clinic-related
needs. We're here to help, one call away! Please note, you can
always call the Tucson Indian Center’s main line at 520-884-7131 as
well, for any services you require.
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7’% Thank you for trusting us with your healthcare
needs. Together, we're creating healthier and

stronger communities!



